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 Francois Becker, 12:46 16/9/99 +02, SSP99_Accreditation

Return-Path: <becker@isu.isunet.edu>
X-Sender: becker@ilio.isunet.edu

Date: Thu, 16 Sep 1999 12:46:37 +0200

To: cenintat/@ccs.sut.ac.th.

From: Francois Becker <becker@isu.isunet.edu>
Subject: SSP99 Accreditation

Ce: roberti@isu.isunet.edu

Dear Dr Umaly :

The letter of Prof. Dr. Wichit Sirsa-an informing our President, Karl
Doetsch, that the University Council of SUT approved the request of ISU to
accredit the SSP9Y course 1s very important for ISU. [ am pleased that SUT
joined the increasing number of Universities which accredited the SSP. |
would like to thank you again very much for your supporting this request of
ISU and making 1t happen.

In order to have this accreditation efficient for our students. the number
of credits awarded 1s necessary. but it has not been mentionned n the
letter of Prof. Dr. Wichit Sirsa-an. It would therefore be very kind to you
to tell me how many credits SUT 1s awarding SSP99 students,

Best regards,

Francois Becker
Prof.Francois Becker
Dean and Vice-President for Academic Programs

International Space University
Parc d'Innovation

Boulevard Gonthier d'Andernach
67400 ILLKIRCH FRANCE

Tel : +33(0)3 88655444 ~
Fax:+33(0)3 88655447 -
e-mail : becker@isu.isunet.edu
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To: becker@isu.isunet.edu

From: Center for International Affairs <cenintafidces.sut.ac.th>
Subject: ISU-SUT

Ce:

Bee:

X-Attachments:

Dear Dr. Becker.
Greetings from SUT and Thailand !!

SUT seems very quiet after the students and faculty members of ISU had
lett. The last one most probably was Edgardo as he visited the south first. He stayed
with me for a few days in Bangkok.

Regarding the credits that the students can earn, it was for nine (9) units
that the Council agreed.

Regarding the request from UBC, we will be more than glad to help, but
most ol the costing would be local-specific and so what will be most important 1s
simply the listing of items that should be considered.

Kindly extend my regards to Dr. Doetsch and let us know how we can
further strengthen our collaboration. I am still waiting from Dr. Verne Singhroy for
e contents of the proposal for the Julv Seminar. I hope he is not too busy and has
not forgotten completely all about 1t. [ have written to remind him as we need time to
prepare the brochures and other things for July.

With best regards.
Sincerely,

(Prof.Dr.Ruben C Umaly)
Director, CIA
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